
 

 

Monday 20th January 2020 
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Lakeside News 
‘At Lakeside, we aspire to be caring, confident and capable learners who 

are encouraged to succeed in today’s world. 

Dear parents/ carers,  

Happy New Year!  

2020 has already started off extremely busy here at Lakeside. The children have settled back into their routines 

very well and I have enjoyed hearing their tales from the holidays.  

Year 2 spent the day last Friday exploring what life in the Medieval Times was like. They came to school dressed 

in some wonderful costumes to really get a flavor of the time and then experienced a great workshop for the full 

day.   

Year 3 had a visit to Pizza Express to find out more about food, where it comes from and how it is made. They 

even got to make their own pizza and bring it back to school with them which lots of them have told me was the 

best part of the day!  

Some of our mathematicians in Year 5 and Year 6 have been out for some workshops this week. The Year 6s 

went to Sainsbury’s at Watchmoor Park for the event which was held there and the Year 5s went along to 

Tomlinscote. Both events were great fun and really helped to challenge some of the children’s thinking.  

Reception to Year 2 took part in an Around the World workshop on Thursday which also offered some fun and 

enriching opportunities for new learning.   

As well as that, we welcomed the parents from Emperors class for the first of our ‘Eat with your Child’ lunches. It 

was lovely to see so many of you come along to this; the children really loved having you here as well. On 

Thursday it will be Rockhopper’s turn and we look forward to seeing many of you here then.  

Reports will be coming home to you today. Please see your child’s class teacher if you have any questions about 

this.  

 

See you soon,  

 

Miss Armstrong and the Lakeside team 

Help Us to Raise Money 

Easy fundraising is a great way to help the 

school raise money. When you do online 

shopping, just do it through this site at no cost to you, 

but donations are made to us. Please sign up for it now!  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/folps/  

 

 

Please click on the school logo    

below to like and follow us on     

Facebook.  

FUNDRAISING 

Thank you to everyone who donated so generously to our charities before Christmas. We 

raised £168.90 for Save the Children and £183.89 as our first donation to our school charity 

for the year The World Wildlife Fund.  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/folps/
https://www.facebook.com/Lakeside-Primary-Academy-107104330644604/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who took part in the values questionnaire. We have now decided on 

the top five and they will become a very big part of life at Lakeside. Please talk to your     

children about these at 

home.  

 

      

 

 

 

Don’t forget to come and support FoLPS 

today by buying some cakes 

after school. All money raised 

goes   towards buying things 



 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 20th January– Cake Sale after school 

Wednesday 22nd January– No teacher led clubs today 

Thursday 23rd January– Eat with Your Child– Rockhoppers 

Friday 24th January– Y2 to visit Windsor Castle 

Monday 27th January– Y5 to visit Winchester Science Museum 

Thursday 30th January– Eat with Your Child– Swans 

Monday 3rd February– Y4 Egyptian Workshop (Dress-up) 

Wednesday 5th February– Choir to the O2 for young Voices 

Thursday 6th February– Eat With Your Child– Pelicans 

Friday 7th February– FoLPS Quiz Night 

Tuesday 11th February– Y3 visit to Fishbourne Roman Palace 

Wednesday 12th February– Primary Maths Masterclass at Tomlinscote 

Thursday 13th February– Eat With Your Child– Kingfishers 

Monday 17th– Friday 21st February– HALF TERM 

Tuesday 25th February– Year 6 Parent Conferences 

Wednesday 26th February– FoLPS Meeting 

Thursday 27th February– Parent Conferences 

Thursday 27th February– Eat With Your Parents– Herons 

 

 EVENTS IN RED ARE NEW OR CHANGED  

Attendance Champions 

Well done to the following classes  who have the highest attendance percentages for the last fortnight:  

Owls– 97.3% 

Kestrals – 96.9% 

Hawks – 96.8% 

Please remember the importance of ensuring the children are at school. Missing just one half day a week can    

seriously impact on your child’s future progress and outcomes. As the table below shows, if this applies to your 

child, it adds up to a whole year. Please work with us, to promote the best possible future chances for your child.  



 

 



 

 


